
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 
CIVIL AVIATION

LOK SABHA

UNSTARRED QUESTION NO:2428
ANSWERED ON:11.03.2010
RESTORATION OF PAYMENT OF PLI
Siricilla Shri Rajaiah

Will the Minister of CIVIL AVIATION be pleased to state:

(a) whether the Government has since resumed payment of Productivity Linked Incentives (PLI) to its directors; and 

(b) if so, the details thereof and the reasons therefor?

Answer

MINISTER OF STATE (INDEPENDENT CHARGE) OF THE MINISTRY OF CIVIL AVIATION (SHRI PRAFUL PATEL) 

(a) and (b): Yes, Madam. National Aviation Company of India Limited has set up a Sub-Committee of the Board of Directors to
examine and suggest measures for wage reduction / rationalisation o f i ts employees. Pending decision of the Sub-Committee, the
PLI payment to Directors has been restored. 
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